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Governor Musgrove Proclaims  
“Financial Planning Week” 

 
(Jackson, MS) – Governor Ronnie Musgrove has proclaimed the week of October 6, 
2003, as “Financial Planning Week” to increase awareness among Mississippians about 
the rewards of sound financial planning. 
 
“The financial planning process allows individuals to achieve their dreams by 
empowering them to identify and manage realistic financial goals,” said Musgrove. 
“Financial hardships may arise at any stage of life, but with the help of a financial 
planner citizens will be better prepared to handle those situations.” 
 
The Financial Planning Association of Mississippi, a membership organization for the 
financial planning community believes everyone needs objective advice to make 
informed financial decisions. The Financial Planning Association recommends when 
seeking the advice of a financial planner, the planner should be a Certified Financial 
Planner professional. 
 
For more information please contact the Financial Planning Association of Mississippi at 
601-981-9834. 
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